
 

 
 
March 22, 2011 
 
          
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Kelly Tractor Co 
c/o Mike Borko 
800 E Sugarland Hwy 
Clewiston, FL 33440 
E-mail: Mike_Borko@kellytractor.com  
 
RE: Hendry County – HW 
 Kelly Tractor Co 
 EPA ID No. FLD981926488 
 
Dear Mr. Borko: 
 
Thank you for your response received by the Department in regard to the inspection 
conducted at your facility on February 17, 2011.  The facility has performed all the 
corrective actions to remediate the potential violations.  The Department now considers 
this case closed. 
 
Whenever possible, please submit written documentation to 
Angelina.Davis@dep.state.fl.us or Karen.Bayly@dep.state.fl.us.  Please include the 
Facility ID number in your correspondence.  If you have any questions, please feel free 
to call Angelina Davis or Karen Bayly at (239) 344-5630 and (239) 344-5616 respectively, 
contact us via e-mail, or write to the letterhead address.  Your cooperation in this matter 
is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
      
Angelina Davis 
Environmental Specialist II 
 
CE/AVD/rcd  
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